Student Forum on Relationship-Building and
Care Within our Classrooms: March 11, 1-3 pm

If you are a current student at UFV, please join us for a conversation
on relationship-building and belonging in university.

To celebrate UFV’s 50 years of making change in the Fraser Valley,
this discussion is sponsored by the Teaching Inquiries Into
Pedagogical Practices (TIPP) fund.

Co-hosted by Brianna Strumm and Amea Wilbur, current students
are invited to participate in a 2-hour conversation on what
relationship-building looks like for you in the classroom. We want
to hear about your experiences. Space is limited.

Please register by emailing brianna.strumm@ufv.ca with your
name and area of study. Participants will be entered into a draw
for a UFV Bookstore gift card! Food and drinks will be provided.
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